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of different years will be conducted all the time. This means that an additional appoint-

. ment of one Chinese assistant instructor in both the spoken and the written languages

will be necessary. There ere many Canadiens and Americans seeking positions in this

1

Department. A special lecturer who can give the Western point of view on Chinese studies
may be beneficial to the students. A secretary or typist to take care of routine matters

is needed in the Departme 1t for part time, if not full time, worke




